
The Southfield Sustainability Team is excited to announce the official Sustainable Southfield logo! This 
logo represents the future of the City of Southfield’s sustainability initiatives. Southfield is proud to be the 
center of it all and moving forward, the City strives to be the center of sustainability as represented by 
the two leaves in the logo design. The single ‘S’ represents sustainability being embedded in the City.  

What exactly is sustainability? The United Nations defines sustainability as meeting the needs of the 
present without compromising the ability of future generations to meet their own needs. With ambitious 
goals to implement sustainable practices, the Sustainability Team envisions the City to be more 
environmentally conscious while also promoting social equity and economic prosperity.  

 

The City of Southfield looks forward to further enhancing the quality of life for residents, businesses, and 
all visitors! If you have any questions or comments related to sustainability, please direct them to Souzan 
Hanna, Sustainability Planner at shanna@cityofsouthfield.com or 248-796-4156. 
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